
 Emerald Class Newsletter 

13.4.2018 – Term 5 

What have we been learning? 

We kicked off the week with our WOW day to introduce our new project! The children made up their own 

stories to act out in front of the class and then the children went on a dragon hunt outside through the 

woods to try and crack the code. We ate our packed lunches together whilst watching fairy tales in the 

classroom and in the afternoon the children built dragon dens.  

 

   

We have started learning about the structure of plants and the children planted different kinds of seeds to 

grow in the classroom. Eventually we hope to transfer them into the outdoor garden.  

  

 

REMINDER: We are still celebrating reading five times a week. The children have received certificates this 

term for reading 5 times every week. The children also get 2 house points for reading 5 or more times a 

week.  

Next Week 

We are starting our computing directions using forward, backward, left and right. We are also starting off 

designing and planning our tie dye stars.  

 



Dates for you Diary  

Multi skills event – 3rd May 2018-please return signed permission 

 


